
To:  All Lifeguard Personnel 
  

From:  Steven Agostinacchio 
  

Date:  June 28, 2008 
  

Subject: IN-SEASON LIFEGUARD DRAFT 
 

IMPORTANT NOTIFICATION 
 
Since the draft on June 8th, a number of openings have occurred on the board, due to lifeguards not 
returning and Medicals. There are openings for Ocean Boatswains, Stillwater Boatswains, full-time 
and part-time ocean lifeguards. To fill these positions, we will have an “In Season Draft”. This draft  
is for any in-title Boatswain wanting to move to another location or drop their cap, and Lifeguard II’s 
who want to become a boatswain, as well as any lifeguard wanting to move to any location.   
 
Lifeguards will be moved out of still water ONLY if I have a replacement for them. 
 
Requests must be submitted in writing to the Water Safety Office by Monday, July 1, 2008, by 4PM,  
in the following format: 
 
Name – Rank – Current Location – Option # 1 – Option # 2 – Option #3, etc. 
Example: Lifeguard Name - LG 2   JBF6 

Option # 1 Any Ocean Boatswain Position 
Option # 2 F2 Jones Beach 
Option # 3       CM Jones Beach 

 
Please email your requests to:  Steven.Agostinacchio@oprhp.state.ny.us , 
or fax to 516-679-7235 - Attention WSO. 
 
Once the list is compiled, we will reassign lifeguards based on their requests and draft pick number.  
This list will be left open for the season. Therefore, if you have any desire to move or take a 
promotion, this is your opportunity to do so. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 516-679-7210. 
 
Current Openings: Lieutenant at Wildwood, Boatswain Ocean JB F2, Medical Part-Time 
WE II, 3 Fulltime at Central Mall (1 Medical), 1 Fulltime JB F6, EBHO Fulltime. 
 
THIS DRAFT IS FOR ANYONE THAT WANTS TO MOVE. EVEN IF A POSITION IS NOT 
OPEN, ONE MAY OPEN AS THE RESULT OF A MOVE.  WE WILL WORK OFF THIS 
LIST FOR THE REST OF THE YEAR.  IF YOU EVER WANTED TO MOVE, THIS IS YOUR 
CHANCE TO HAVE IT ON RECORD FOR THE 2008 SEASON. 
 
These new assignments will go into effect on July 3, 2008 
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